SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Special Business Meeting - SEPTEMBER 5, 2017

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Special Business meeting on Tuesday, September 5,
2017 in the Lower Level Conference Room (Town Hall). The meeting began at
approximately 5:05 pm.
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Ms. Carr was unavailable to attend.
*Ms. Altenburg left early to attend parents’ meeting at CEHS.

1.

2.

SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING - MINUTES

NEW BUSINESS

Discussion of tuition and enrollment of non-residents.

The School Board reviewed policy GCQE - enrollment of non-resident
employees’ children and comparable districts’ policies.

Ms. Powers proposed revisions to existing policy to permit “professional
employees previously denied a superintendents’ waiver agreement” to attend

Cape Elizabeth Schools using a tuition formula still to be determined.

The policy committee will present a revised draft for future board approval.

Motion:  Ms. Morrissey Second: Ms. Powers Vote:  5-0

Adjourn

Time: 6:15pm

Respectfully submitted,

bl

Howard P. Colter
Interim Superintendent of Schools

John
Voltz



